
 
May 10, 2024 

 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chair       Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol     H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Lazuli Landing Affordable Housing Project in fiscal year 2025. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Union City, located at 34009 Alvarado-Niles 

Road, Union City, CA 94587. The funding would be used to develop a new community of affordable 

one to three bedroom apartments in an attempt to address some of the affordable housing need in my 

district. 

 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because access to affordable housing promotes 

economic stability among our local workerforce, including teachers, healthcare workers, service industry 

employees, and others who play essential roles in the economy. Access to this sort of affordable housing 

enables workers to live closer to their jobs, reduces commuting costs, time, and environment impacts 

and improves overall financial security and the wellbeing of our community. The project has a Federal 

nexus because the funding provided is for purposes aligned with 42 U.S.C.5305(a)(1), 5305(a)(2), 

5305(a)(4), and/or 5305(a)(5). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Member of Congress 


